
As part of a range of early intervention initiatives by Achieving for Children’s 
Education Inclusion Support Service (EISS) we offer additional support to 
schools for those pupils they consider vulnerable at transition to secondary 
school.  

A comprehensive programme, the ‘Higher Needs Transition Programme’ 
is available to schools to support transition in Year 6 and Year 7. This 
programme consists of ‘off the shelf’ lesson plans to support pupils with the 
move to secondary school, as well as direct work from the EISS with primary 
and secondary schools. 

In addition, in 2019/20 we will be expanding this work to include:

•	 compilation of feedback regarding the success of the programme this 
academic year

•	 rollout of process for all schools to advise EISS of vulnerable pupils

•	 tracking of pupils deemed at risk on transition

•	 offering additional advice and guidance to schools for those most at risk

•	 supporting the link between primary and secondary schools on transition

For further information about the transition work for vulnerable pupils please email:

E: eiss@achievingforchildren.org.uk
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